
Summary 
Georgia Board of Public Safety 

Virtual and Call-in Meeting 
 

   January 14, 2021 

Board Members Present:      Board Members Absent: 
Willie C. Bolton        Bruce Carlisle 
Nicholas D. Ellis       Stacey Cotton 
George Hartwig       Dane Kirby 
Richard Hyde        Michael Nail 
Leonard “Dee” Meadows 
Rossie Ross 
Charles D. Sikes 
Joey Terrell 
Craig Tully 
Timothy C. Ward 
Ellis Wood 
 
Vice-Chairman Ellis Wood called the meeting to order.   
 
Chief Craig Tully gave the Invocation and led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The Board approved the minutes of the December 10, 2020 Board meeting. 
 
The Board approved the following donations for the Georgia Department of Public Safety: 
 
Donated To: Post 22, Waycross 
Item:  Donation of One (1) Kustom Signals LIDAR Unit 
Value:  $2,790.00 
Donated By: City of Blackshear  
 
Donated To: Specialized Collision Reconstruction Team E 
Item:  Donation of One (1) VIZIO 50” M-Series Quantum Display 
Value:  $350.00 
Donated By: Washington County Sheriff’s Office 
 
Donated To: Criminal Interdiction Unit 
Item: Donation of Windown Tint, Spray-in Bedliner, Toolbox, and Weapons Storage 

Box for Two (2) Ford F-150 Patrol Trucks 
Value:  $4,600.00 
Donated By: White County Sheriff’s Office 
 



Donated To: Georgia Department of Public Safety 
Item: Donation of One (1) Large Granite Marker and Marker Engraving for Fallen 

Troopers 
Value:  $3,000.00 
Donated By: Fraternal Order of Police, Georgia Trooper Lodge #100 
 
The Board approved an updated Organizational Chart for the Department of Public Safety, 
creating Troop J and Troop K. 


